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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Another busy week in school and we have lots of visitors to meet next week too during 
our annual Catholicity week. 

Catholicity Week 
 
Next week in school we will celebrate our Catholicity week with lots of visitors coming to 
share their roles and experience with us. We will have special assemblies and workshops 
within our classes. 

Monday:  Mr. McKeever –Equality talk 

                  Mr. Bisby –Being an Altar Server talk 

Wednesday:  Mr Mattinson and pupils from Our Lady’s High School -Refugee talk 

Thursday:  Mrs. Wort – Saint Vincent de Paul  

Friday:  Mrs. Fordyce –CAFOD 

               Canon Adrian – Being a Canon 

Will look forward to sharing all we learn. 

 
Homework Journals 
 

Homework journals have been reissued again. Please take the time to look at the activities 
with your child so you can begin working through the tasks. 

We ask that the journals are returned to school on Friday 2nd February. 

After School Club Manager- Vacancy 

We have a Vacancy for an After School Club Manager and the closing date is approaching. 
If you may be interested in this post full details can be found on the LCC Vacancies 
website or feel free to ask in school for further information. 

 

‘Happy are those who hear the word of 
God and keep it’ Luke 11:28 

http://www.stmarysleatown.co.uk/


 

Football Match – Vida 
 
On Thursday a group of pupils from Class 3 represented us 
at Vida in a football tournament.  

 

“On Thursday we went as a team to play football.  We lost the 
first two matches but then came back by winning the next two 

matches.”   - Samuel Brown 

 

 

Extra Curricular Clubs 

As you will be aware, as a school, we work hard to provide lots of opportunities for our 
pupils with Extra Curricular clubs and professional coaches in school.  

During this Spring term we will offer some after school clubs delivered by professional 
coaches for our after school clubs. Clubs will be commence after half term. 

School will fully meet all costs to provide this experience for pupils. As ever, I wish to ask 
that if you take up a place for a pupil you are fully committed to attending EVERY 
week. If pupils do miss a session places will be given to another pupil. We thank you 
for your support in ensuring that pupils benefit from this investment. 

Individual letters will follow and for Health and Safety purposes we will have restrictions 
on numbers. Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis. 

Celebrations  Awards 

 

 Achievement Award 

Winner 

Attitude Award Winner 

Class 1 Felicity Pye Harriet Robson 

Class 2 Mylo Sanderson Jensen Swann 

Class 3 Samuel Brown Isobel Foy 

Class 4 Amelia Griffiths Farrell Carrig 

 Welfare – Lunch Time Award 

 Key Stage One Key Stage Two 

 Tymon Niezgoda Evie Holland-Bass 



 

At St. Mary’s School we 

“Live our lives as Jesus taught us,  

Work hard together to achieve our best,  

Respect each other and the world around us, 

Have fun and enjoy learning!” 

 

 


